admin@redhall.darlington.sch.uk 01325 254770

06.02.2023

Year 2 SATS

Dear Parents/Carers,

The Year 2 SATS Tests are fast approaching. We have started doing practice tests, and we would like to invite you in to do some fun practice questions with your children. We will have different activities going on to make it fun and practical like we would for the children.

We are going to do this on Monday 27th February 2023 between 9-10am. We would love to see as many of you there as possible!

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Thanks, Mrs Brown















